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I am opposed to this bill. The bill as written seems biased toward ultimate approval of 

nuclear energy facilities being constructed in Oregon (and elsewhere) as the study is 

directed to discover the advantages of nuclear facilities and energy. The voters of 

Oregon have previously banned construction of nuclear facilities in Oregon in 

consideration of the safety of these units. 

Without rehashing information which has already been submitted, I support the 

testimony submitted by Alan R.P. Journet, Ph.D. on 2/22/25 on behalf of SOCAN.  

Thanks, 

  


